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Kindergarten News
                                September 23-27

Dear Parents,

     We are ready to begin another successful week in kindergarten! I am beginning to let the kids go ahead of me to the bus and then I follow up and make sure they have safely made it onto their bus. I will continue this for this week so we will be leaving the classroom at 3:05 for this week yet. As soon as they are ready to go by themselves, we will not dismiss until 3:12. I will let you know when this will happen (probably next Tuesday). 

     This Thursday, some exciting things are happening. We begin the day with our first all school chapel at 8:40am. You are welcome to join us if you would like. At 2:15, we will be joining grades 1-5 out on the soccer field to walk/run laps to support our school library. This coincides with the Run for Reading 5K that will happen at 6:18pm at Millennium Park. What a fun day!
The rest of our week will look something like this:

BIBLE: We finished up the story of Noah and will begin the stories of Abraham and Isaac. Your child will come home on Tuesday with a “starscope” to illustrate all the stars in the heaven that represents the family of God, of which one is us! ( We will have a new memory verse that will be used for many of our Bible stories: “I am with you, and I will watch over you wherever you go, and I will bring you back to this land.”  Gen 28:15a.

READING: We are ½ way through our letter review. We are learning a lot about each other as we go through all of our names! Last week we looked for the popcorn word, a, and we highlighted it in some books that I hope they read to you! They came home in their homework pocket of their homework folder. We will do the same thing this week with the word, I.
MATH: Last week we had so much fun sorting objects by their different attributes (color, size etc..). This week we will look at groups of objects and decide which ones don’t fit and then we will begin doing some graphing.

SCIENCE: We continue our unit on plants.

Have a great week!

In Christ,

Judy

